
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
6/23/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 05104-2025] 

From: Shonna McCray 
Sent: Monday, June 23, 2025 8:38 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence 
Subject: FW: Docket 2025001 1 

Good morning, 

Please add to Docket 20250011. 

Thanks, 
Shonna 

From: Cesar <cmdel86@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 18, 2025 2:56 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket 20250011 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To whom it may concern: 

I've been a Boca Raton resident since 2013. 1 want to express my appreciation for FP&L. My service is always 
reliable and consistent. Even through hurricanes, you can see teams working around the clock to make sure we 
are never in the dark. Big thank you to the FP&L teams both in office and on the streets for all that they do! 

Kind regards, 

Cesar Delgado 
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